
UNOLS Office 
Review

● The UNOLS charter specifies:
● The UNOLS Chair, with the UNOLS Council, shall review UNOLS Office performance 

and activities prior to the completion of the first five-year term (or at intervals 
controlled by the duration of funding grants or agreements). Based on this review, the 
Council shall recommend whether or not to renew the host institution for a second 
term. The Office may, if so suggested by review, be moved after five years. The Office 
should not remain at a single institution for more than ten years,  except under 
extraordinary circumstances.

● The UNOLS Office’s first term ends 30 April 2024

● A review of the Office performance will be needed in 2023 to inform the 
decision about a 2nd Five-year term that would start 1 May 2024

● Previously:
●An ad-hoc committee of 3 Council members was appointed by the UNOLS 

Chair

●A survey was set up for feedback from the Council members, including 
Committee Chairs

●Survey results were compiled by the ad hoc committee 

●A letter to NSF was developed by the ad hoc committee and signed by the 
UNOLS Chair that included the survey results and a recommendation 
regarding the 2nd term

● Recommend this be completed first half of CY 2023


